
  

 
    

 
 

Are you worried 
about a child or 
young person? 
If you think a child or young person might be 
sufering neglect or abuse contact the Multi 
Agency Referral Unit (MARU) 

If you see
something,
say something 

Whilst you may be concerned about 
involving our services, we do more 
than check up on children and young 
people’s welfare. 
If a family is struggling, we can organise 
early help and support for them, before 
any problems become harder to solve. 

0300 1231 116 

multiagencyreferralunit 
@cornwall.gov.uk 

What information do I need to give? 

The more detail you are able to provide, the better 
we will be able to help. 

If you have noticed that something wrong, other 
people might have too.  A teacher, health visitor 
or other person that knows the family might have 
already alerted us, and your knowledge might fill in 
some missing information that can help. 


